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DCR Traffic Advisory: Storrow Drive 
 
WHAT:        Beginning Sunday, September 7, 2025, and continuing for approximately 

two months, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will 
implement lane restrictions of Storrow Drive (both directions) beneath the 
Blossom Street Footbridge in the City of Boston to accommodate bridge 
maintenance work. Traffic patterns will be clearly marked, and a police 
detail will be on site. Daily work times will fluctuate depending on sporting 
events. 

  
WHERE:       Storrow Drive (both directions) beneath the Blossom Street Footbridge in 

the City of Boston 

  

WHEN:         Sunday, September 7, 2025, and continuing for approximately two months 
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